Municipality of North Norfolk

P.O. Box.180, MacGregor, Manitoba ROH 0RO
Telephone: (204) 685-2211 @ Fax: (204) 685-2616
office@northnorfolk.ca @ www.northnorfolk.ca

June 19, 2015

National Energy Board
517 Tenth Avenue SW
Calgary, AB  T2R QA8

Re: Support for Energy East Pipeline Project

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of the Council of the Municipality of North Norfolk, T would like to express
Council’s support for Trans Canada Pipeline’s Energy East Pipeline project.

The Council of the Municipality of North Norfolk fully supports the pipeline project and
realizes the positive economic impact it will have on many municipalities on the Prairies,

The Municipality of North Norfolk has dealt with Trans Canada Pipeline for many years
and have always been impressed with their impeccable safety record and their
communication with Council and the public. Council expects much of the same with
this Energy East project and feels confident in the line’s safety.

Council believes the project iﬁ'good for our community and for Canada as a whole.

Sincerely,

Valorie Unrau, CMMA
Chief Administrative Officer
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